
Ashley Houk, Preschool Director  

First Presbyterian Preschool  
Parent Link 

Dates to Remember: 
 
• September 1-Parent 

Committee Meeting, room 
204, 12:00 pm 

• September 6-Labor Day, 
Preschool Closed 

• September 7-Preschool 
Closed 

• September 16-Preschool 
Closed 

• September 29 and 30-Fall 
Portraits with Hirsch Studios 

 

First Presbyterian Preschool  
provides an exciting way for you 
to get involved in your child’s 
school.  We have a Preschool 
Committee made up of parents, 
Preschool staff and other 
interested parties that meets once 
every other month.   
The Preschool Committee is 
responsible for supporting the 
development of the Preschool.  
The Committee plans and 
coordinates fundraisers, 
festivals and Staff Appreciation 
Week, as well as other fun 
activities. 

Preschool Parent 
Committee Meeting 

The Parent Committee is a 
great way to be involved and 
get to know other preschool 
families! Please join our team 
on Sept. 1, at 12:00 in room 
204 for our first meeting! 
Please email me, 
ashleyh@fpcnaples, if you are 
interested in attending.   

Hirsch Studios has been photographing our students 
for several years and they are amazing.  Each 
student can have their picture taken by Bruce and 
Linda, and siblings can also be pictured together.  
Bruce and Linda will also capture classroom photos 
(only offered in the Fall). 
 
Photo packages will be available for purchase.  
Order forms and payment envelopes will be 
provided for you.  Please keep in mind that only 
students that have a returned portrait envelope will 
have their individual picture taken. Everyone, 
whether you purchase pictures or not, will be 
captured in the classroom photo.   
 
Hirsch Studios will be present on September 29 and 
30.  
 
Wednesday, September 29-Ms. Sarah (MWF and 5 
days), Ms. Claudia, Mrs. Kennedy, Ms. Nicki 
 
Thursday, September 30-Ms. Sarah (T/Th), Ms. Kat, 
Ms. Isela, Mrs. Oppegaard  

Hirsch Studios 

FPP Student Art Gallery  
September Artists  

 
• Vanna B., Alex D.C., Elle C. 
• Danielle A., Giovanna L., Amelia D.S. 
• Mason B., Fallon C. 
 

Tuition Payments 
 

Tuition payments are due by the 8th day 
of each month (September-May). 

 
We will post signs in car line as well as 
outside the main entrance door.  It is 
not our practice to provide monthly 

invoices.   
 

Accounts not paid by the end of the 8th 
day of the month will be assessed a late 
payment fee of $20 that will be credited 

to our Preschool Angel Fund.   



Illness Policy 

Please review our illness policy as noted in 
your Preschool Handbook.  These 
guidelines are in place to protect our 
students and our staff.   
• Any student or staff exhibiting 

symptoms of any illness shall not be 
present at school until he/she has been 
symptom-free for 24 hours without the 
aid of medication; keep in mind that 
COVID symptoms can mimic 
symptoms of a cold, stomach bug, 
flu, and/or allergies 

• Any student or staff that has been 
exposed to an individual that tests 
positive for COVID shall not be present 
at school following the Florida 
Department of Health and CDC 
guidelines 

• Any student or staff that tests positive 
with COVID shall not be present at 
school following the Florida 
Department of Health and CDC 
guidelines 

• If a student or staff from your child’s 
class tests positive for COVID, parents 
will be notified and we will follow the 
recommendations of the Florida 
Department of Health and CDC for 
classroom closures and disinfecting 

 
These guidelines were established based 
on recommendations of the Florida 
Department of Health and coincide with 
recommendations from the Centers for 
Disease Control.  
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First Presbyterian Preschool has a 
Facebook page.  Have you “liked” 
us yet?  We use our Facebook 
page to post pictures and 
information about special events, 

closings, etc.   
 
Like us and be the first to know!   

Facebook/Instagram 

Drop Off Etiquette  

While using our morning car line system, we ask 
that you follow these simple safety guidelines: 
 
• Do not attempt to pull around vehicles in car 

line 
• Do not use your cell phone for texts or phone 

calls when in car line 
• Place your car in park when stopping in the car 

line 
 

VPK Parents 
 

Please plan to join us for your 
student’s curriculum morning.  Your 

child’s teacher will take this 
opportunity to explain the goals of our 

VPK program and answer any 
questions you may have.   

 
Parents can drop their child off in his/

her classroom and then proceed to 
Spencer Hall for the meeting with their 

child’s teacher. 
 
 

Wed, Sept 8, 9:00 am- 
Mrs. Oppegaard 

 
 

Fri, September 10, 9:00 am- 
Mrs. Kennedy   

 
 


